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Millennium Exchange Functional Release – Customer Dress Rehearsal Guide – Saturday 19 October 2013
The purpose of this announcement is to remind customers of the customer dress rehearsal on Saturday 19 October 2013.  The dress rehearsal is mandatory only for those firms who did not successfully complete testing the first dress rehearsal held on 5 October 2013.
Firms should register their participation in the dress rehearsal by contacting their Technical Account Manager or the Technical Account Management team at londontam@lseg.com.
Please find attached the Customer Dress Rehearsal Guide which outlines the schedule for the day.

If you have any queries about this announcement please contact your Technical Account Manager on +44 (0) 20 7797 3939 or londontam@lseg.com.

Updated technical specifications are available on the London Stock Exchange website at the below link:
http://www.londonstockexchange.com/products-and-services/millennium-exchange/technicalinformation/technicalinformation.htm
Further information regarding the go-live date, will be available in due course.

Relates to
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· Customer Dress Rehearsal
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· Millennium Exchange
Additional Information
If you have any queries about this announcement please contact your Technical Account Manager on 
020 7797 3939 or londontam@lseg.com
An archive of previously issued service announcements is available in the technical library section of the Exchange's Internet site 

http://www.londonstockexchange.com/techlib
Customers are reminded that the London Stock Exchange may broadcast test data from its Production environment at the weekends which should be discarded and not processed.
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